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“Australia	Wins	Bid	to	Host	the	World	Deaf	Golf	Championships		–	
August	20-29,	2022”	
	

The 2022 World Deaf Golf Championship (WDGC) will come to Queensland’s 
RACV Royal Pines Resort after a successful joint bid from Deaf Golf Australia 
and Golf Australia. Australia was awarded the WDGC 2022 bid on July 21st 
during the WDGF General Meeting after the membership approved of 
Australia’s presentation of their official bid.  

The 72-hole championship will see the world’s best contest the bi-annual 
championship on the same layout as the Australian PGA Championship in 
August 2022.  

GA National Inclusion Manager Christian Hamilton said that it was a result of 
many organisations coming together through the bidding process.  

“The successful bid was a result of the collaboration of Deaf Golf Australia, 
Deaf Sports Australia, RACV Royal Pines, Golf Queensland and the City of 
Gold Coast coming together to show what we can do as a team to deliver a 
high-class event.” 

Deaf Golf Australia is delighted with the decision by the world deaf golf body. 
“It is the 2nd time the Championships are held in Australia after the successful 
WDGC event that was hosted at the Joondalup Golf Resort in Perth in 2008”, 
said Wendy Home – Deaf Golf Australia President. 

The decision was celebrated by Australia’s Ambassador to Ireland, Richard 
Andrews at a reception for the Australian team of 15 golfers last night in 
Dublin. 

 

Additional links & information: 
https://worlddeafgolf.com/2018/07/wdgc-2022-bid-awarded-to-australia/ 
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